





25 September, 2020

Dear Shop for your Charity

## Thank you so much for donating to the Auckland City Mission.

Your donation will help provide essential services for Aucklanders in desperate need, including meeting the unprecedented demand for food parcels as a result of COVID-19.

As the second wave of the pandemic took hold in Auckland, the Mission distributed more than 1,500 food parcels in a week. Prior to COVID-19, we were providing 450 a week. Although the exact amount of parcels we provide will fluctuate, we expect the heightened levels of demand to continue for many, many months to come. The Mission can only meet this demand because of generous donors like you.

In these challenging times and as we face the tail end of winter, the people who the Mission supports need help more than ever. And thanks to your kindness, the Mission can be there for them.

Our services continue to operate 365 days a year to support families living in poverty and those who are homeless, provide accessible and affordable health care, emergency food distribution and addiction services while advocating for housing and food security for all.

<u>Today you have chosen to truly make a difference</u> to care for those who are struggling and in desperate need. Thank you.

As we commemorate our 100th year, we do so with thousands of people like you who walk with us.

With heartfelt thanks,

Chris Farrelly CEO/City Missioner

**TAX RECEIPT** 

Receipt No. 498615 IRD # 10-007-771

RECEIVED FROM:

Shop for your Charity info@shopforyourcharity.co.nz

112646

18/09/2020

Donation Amount: \$ 5.00

Chris Farrelly Auckland City Missioner